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Doug,

The 2019 ARR review memo is attached

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist
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March 23, 2020 

Re: Terror Creek Loadout (C-1983-059) 
Annual Hydrology Report, 2019 

Dear Mr. Smith, 

The Division has reviewed the 2019 Annual Hydrology Report (AHR) for the Terror Creek 
Loadout. 

The report was received by the Division on January 9, 2020, and satisfies the requirements of 
Rule 4.05.13(4) and of section 2.05 of the Permit Application Packet (PAP).  

No groundwater monitoring is required. With respect to surface water monitoring, neither of the 
two ponds on the site discharged water during the reporting period, therefore no monitoring data 
was included in the report. The ponds were inspected quarterly. 

The Division does not require ongoing monitoring at any of the SAE sampling points. 

Sincerely, 

Leigh Simmons  
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Doug Smith 
Oxbow Mining, LLC. 
PO Box 535 
Somerset, CO 81434 
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